
 

 

WEEKLY CIRCUIT NEWS 17th NOVEMBER 2022, No.004 
This weekly Circuit News replaces the Circuit Newsletter for the next few months. If you have anything you would 
like to be included, please send to the Circuit Office. 

Coffee Shop Sunday 
Family Event – Saturday 19th November 2022  
Coffee Shop Sunday held a successful Convention in 2021, and as a follow up in 2022, we are having a day set aside 
for a coming together of members of Coffee Shop Sunday to spend time together in fellowship, prayer, and worship. 
The event will take place between 10am – 4pm at Warwick Road Church Centre, 10 Warwick Row and anyone across 
our Circuit is welcome to attend. 
Please contact Trevor Gay 07966 388195 if you would like to come along. 
 
Intergenerational Church (IGC) 
You are invited to IGC Worship in collaboration with CTEC (Churches together) on the 27th of November at 4.45pm-
6pm, at Earlsdon Methodist Church. Do join us for a time of worship and fellowship, come expectant to encounter 
God as we focus on the theme 'Tell'. 
Snacks will be provided.  
All are welcome! Don't forget to invite a friend. 
 
Ryton Methodist Church Christmas Trees Festival 2022  
Anyone who wants to dress a tree please can you contact Sue Fry direct by email suefry29@gmail.com   
Friday 2nd December 

Open Viewing        2 – 5 pm 

Carols by treelighT4pm 
Saturday 3rd December  
Open Viewing    10 – 5 pm 

Sunday 4th December 
Worship            10.00 am 
Open Viewing 11.30 - 3 pm Craft Stalls 
Teas –Coffee – Cake 

Lunches Served 12 - 2 pm 
 
Advanced Safeguarding Training (Anyone who undertook the Advanced Module prior to the end of 2018 can wait 
for the new 2023 courses. Please see below dates for the next set of Advanced Safeguarding Training being run by 
Kay Redfern our Assistant District Safeguarding Officer. Please contact Kay directly to book onto these dates, 
kayredfern@birminghammethodist.org.uk  
22nd November 2022 Selly Oak – face to face 9.45 am registration,  
29th November 2022 – online zoom – 10 am start,  
5th January 2023 – online zoom – 5pm start 
14th January 2023 – Ellesmere – face to face 9.45 am registration 
28th January 2023 – Netherton – face to face 9.45am registration 
11th March 2023 – Great Wyrley - face to face 9.45 am registration 
25th March 2023 – Ledbury – face to face 9.45 am registration 
15th April 2023 – Cannock – St Stephens – face to face 9.45 am registration 
13th May 2023 – Stafford – face to face 9.45am registration 
 
Training Course being run by Restore 
This training is open to anyone who wants to find out more about refugee issues or who wants to explore the 
possibility of befriending a refugee or asylum seeker through Restore.  (All welcome and no obligation to 
volunteering with Restore at the end.)   
 
The February course will run via Zoom on Wednesday 1, 8 and 15 February 2023 from 7.15pm to 8.45pm.  For more 
information or to sign up please see the attached flyer or click here.  The course is FREE of charge and is part of 
Restore’s work to raise awareness of refugee issues and motivate people for action. 
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